
06-17-24 
Rep. Jay Edwards, and, 

Rep. Bride Rose Sweeney 

77 South High Street 

13th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Chairman Edwards and Ranking Member Sweeney, 

As you know, antisemitism on America’s college campuses has reached fever pitch. Across the 

country, including at such illustrious institutions as The Ohio State University, open support for 

terrorism and chants calling for the erasure of the Jewish state and its people have become almost 

commonplace.  

We wanted to thank you for examining this issue, this week, in your committee. We are grateful 

for your attention to this matter and support efforts to ensure every student on campus feels safe 

and secure.  

The United States is a country of tolerance, not terror; we seek to love our neighbors as ourselves 

and are appalled at what we witnessed on university campuses across the country in recent 

months.  

As students return to school in the fall, we would ask that your committee and the entire Ohio 

Legislature ensure everything’s been done to keep those students – our children – safe from the 

Jew hatred that has gripped so many in our country.  

Sincerely, 

The Christians United for Israel (CUFI) Action Fund 

https://www.fox19.com/2024/04/25/osu-joins-other-us-colleges-pro-palestine-encampment-demonstration/



